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Work at SR 332 for All Steel Carports  
 
If you’ll remember we engaged Culy to help provide water and sewer services across 
the SR 332 for All Steel Carports new production and sales facility.  During the events 
earlier this year Culy has had a problem filling its staff with people capable of performing 
the work.  After having a number of discussions with them, it is my honest opinion that it 
is time to move on and utilize a different firm to perform the work.  Thieneman who is 
working our waste water treatment plant and has the appropriate people in the area has 
indicated that they could have the work done within the next month.   
 
There is a minimal increase to the price as Thieneman is working with prices associated 
with purchasing the necessary pipes to make the project as they exist today.  The water 
and sewer departments will cover the cost of this project directly from their operating 
account.  The prices quoted here are not to exceed and may be reduced due to 
estimated quantities and sizes.  I would recommend approving the proposal and 
allowing Thieneman to perform the work.    
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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